NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF BURNETT

[bookmark: _GoBack]	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a PUBLIC HEARING on the PROPOSED 2023 BUDGET for the Town of Burnett will be held on Monday, November 7, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. at the Burnett Town Hall.  The proposed budget in detail is available for inspection at the home of the Clerk/Treasurer, Monday-Friday by appointment.
	
	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that immediately following the PUBLIC HEARING on the proposed 2023 budget, a Special Town Meeting of the Electors, pursuant to Sec. 60.12 (1)(c) of the Wisconsin Statutes, will be called by the Town Board for the following purposes:

1. To approve compensation for elected town officials for the next term of office pursuant to Sec. 60.10(1)(b)(1).
2. To approve the 2022 Town Tax Levy to be collected in 2023 pursuant to Sec. 60.10 (1)(a).

Dated this 21 of October, 2022.

					Chris Merkes, Clerk/Treasurer
